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Subject: Email - Communication - Danielle Bruce - Dunmac General Contractors Ltd - Request 
For Waiving of Temporary Reserve Parking TRP Fees - CK 270-7

Attachments: request_for_waiving_of_trp_fees.pdf

From: Web NoReply  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:47 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Danielle Bruce ‐ Dunmac General Contractors Ltd ‐ Request For Waiving of Temporary 
Reserve Parking TRP Fees ‐ CK 270‐7 

--- Replies to this email will go to danielle@dunmac.ca --- 

Submitted on Monday, June 29, 2020 - 09:47 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Date Monday, June 29, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Danielle  
Last Name Bruce  
Phone Number (306) 
Email danielle@dunmac.ca  
Address 3038 Faithfull Avenue  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7K 0B1  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Dunmac General Contractors Ltd.  
Subject Request For Waiving of TRP Fees  
Meeting (if known)  
Comments  
Dunmac General Contactors Ltd. requests that the TRP fees be waived during the COVID 19 pandemic.  

Attachments  
request for waiving of trp fees.pdf  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/397657 
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Jan 29, 2020 
 
 
Re: Request For Waiving of TRP Fees. 
 
 
Attention: City Council 
 
Dunmac General Contractors Ltd. would like to make a quick statement on the Request for Waiving of TRP 
Fees. 
 
The affects of COVID 19 will be felt by construction for months to come. With longer lead times on materials, 
short staff members and tradesmen throughout the pandemic, we forecast project delays, and therefore larger 
TRP fees and time frames. 
 
We need to limit the financial burden on Developers across this City to ensure economic growth is sustained. 
Due to the City parking fees being waived to the public during COVID 19, it would only be fair that these 
provisions be allotted to construction developments as well.  
 
We kindly request that the TRP fees be waived for the full timeframe of the COVID 19 pandemic. 
 
 
 
Kindly, 
 

 
 
Danielle Bruce 
Project Manager – 810 Central Addition/Renovation 
Dunmac General Contractors Ltd. 
 
 
 


